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Comments: I implore you to reconsider the current plan to log the forest in the Pine Island Branch watershed.

There are vestiges of old growth within the project that should absolutely be left untouched. Pine Island Double

Falls is possibly the crown jewel of waterfalls located within the DBNF and the entire forest surrounding this place

should be protected at all costs. Most folks recognize that some level of logging/clearing must be done for the

betterment of the nature fauna and flora however, the forest surrounding Pine Island Branch includes incredible

old growth that are worthy of future generations being able to view. 


